
  

 

The U.S. Senate is expected to soon consider the “Respect for Marriage Act,” a poorly-named bill 
that further undermines the truth of marriage and harms religious freedom.  There is a serious 
risk that this bill could secure the necessary votes to pass.  Your voice is urgently needed to tell 
your U.S. senators to vote “No” on the “Respect for Marriage Act.” 

All people deserve to be treated with dignity and respect. But, as Pope Francis has said, children 
have a right to a mother and a father, and we must never stop advocating for marriage, in which 
children do best. In response to the life-saving overturning of Roe v. Wade, Congress should 
instead step up to prioritize policies to assist women and children in need.  

The Respect for Marriage Act would put Congress’s rubber-stamp on the Supreme Court’s ruling 
that imposed same-sex marriage and fails to address the grave religious freedom threats that 
ruling created. In fact, it increases the risk that the government will punish people like small 
business wedding vendors and faith-based foster care agencies who serve their communities. 
Please tell your U.S. senators to vote “No.” 

You may also see the USCCB’s letter to the Senate on this legislation here. 

 

  
  

 

 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.votervoice.net%2FBroadcastLinks%2Fje5-JbDHgdZAQP6qC5hUBQ&data=05%7C01%7Cdtboc%40dioceseoftrenton.org%7C99c2ff1fd09a4ef564a108dac715536a%7C238af94bcddb4770b3238e5b40dc970c%7C0%7C0%7C638041191676148868%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C7000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=cPnmxvxz9fXTunfV6U6zTHLIMzlVbmQ%2F59snHBkpk%2Bc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://www.votervoice.net/mobile/USCCB/Campaigns/98786/Respond&data=05|01|dtboc@dioceseoftrenton.org|99c2ff1fd09a4ef564a108dac715536a|238af94bcddb4770b3238e5b40dc970c|0|0|638041191676148868|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|7000|||&sdata=sxM6ye0v%2BVoKucyTwUSRYjuPWeQw7HgTSvp%2BekwGkfM%3D&reserved=0

